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James Dunivan <james.dunivan@nettletonschools.net>
Re: Rezoning for 2914 MCCLELLAN DRIVE

Ta Tracy McGaha

6 You replied to this message on 2/11/2020 246 AM.

Tracy Nettleton School District has no problem with this project. Thanks.

Sent from my iPad

On Feb 7, 2020, at 5:16 PM, Tracy McGaha <TMcGaha@jonesboro.org> wrote:

<image(03_gif=
Please look over and see if you have any comments or concerns with this Rezoning located at 2914 MCCLELLAN DRIVE.

Mz Dunivar — PLEASE COMMENT.

If you have any questions or need information please call me. Thank you.

Tracy . WeGaka

Planner

City of Jonesboro
Planning Department
300 S. Church
Joneshoro, AR 72401
(870) 932.0406 (Phone)
(870) 336.3036 (Fax)
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